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Membership committee activities began during the summer of 2014 with plans for the annual Open 
House in September.  The event was held on Thursday, September 11, 2014, at the Hellenic Center in 
Poughkeepsie, NY.  We welcomed prospective new members who have an opportunity to learn about 
our organization and to see  displays set up by our various Interest Groups and Initiatives which explain 
the  purpose and function of each group.   

We welcomed the new members who joined at that time at our October 9 meeting. 

Regular responsibilities of the membership committee include greeting and recording attendance at our 
monthly Branch meetings and  preparing mailings of our directory in the autumn and renewal 
notifications in the spring.   


